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Taura Gold Announces Resignation of Director 
 

March 28, 2025 – Vancouver, British Columbia – Taura Gold Inc. (TSXV: TORA) (the “Company” 
or “Taura”) announces that Dominic Verdejo has resigned as a director of the Company.  The Company 
thanks Mr. Verdejo for his service over the years and wishes him well in his future endeavours. 
 
About Taura Gold 
 
Taura Gold is focused on gold exploration in Canada. It is currently actively exploring the Shabu Project 
in the Red Lake District of Northwestern Ontario. The Company is also active in assessing acquisition and 
joint venture opportunities in various jurisdictions from time to time. 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF TAURA GOLD INC. 
 
John Dorward 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
 
For further information, please call 604-678-5308 or email info@tauragold.com. 
 
Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Service Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX 
Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 
Forward Looking Statements: Statements contained in this news release that are not historical facts are forward-
looking statements, which are subject to a number of known and unknown risks, uncertainness and other factors that 
may cause the actual results to differ materially from those anticipated in our forward-looking statements. Although 
we believe that the expectations in our forward-looking statements are reasonable, actual results may vary, and we 
cannot guarantee future results, levels of activity, performance or achievements. 
 
 


